
service changes
from 1 April 2020
As more and more people follow the most recent government advice and only travel if they 
absolutely must, we continue to adapt our service levels appropriately.
 
In this most recent round of changes we have listened to lots of feedback from customers. 
The majority of requests focused around changes to early morning and evening journeys to 
help better match shift start and finish times, especially for NHS and distribution centre 
workers.
 
On the back of this we have introduced a number of measures where most appropriate, 
including:

∞ additional journeys
∞ extending the span of day we operate
∞ re-timing journeys
∞ introducing brand new direct links with hospitals relieving key workers the need to 
∞ changes buses in the city centre
 
The changes come into e�ect on 1 April 2020. The brands which have seen changes are 
listed below and more details on these changes can be found at trentbarton.co.uk/coronavirus.
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We will continue to keep our website and social media feeds up to date for the very latest 
information and changes.
 
We appreciate your support at this time. Stay safe.

Je�
managing director


